
 

 
 

ORGANISATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

  Change in Company Secretary 
 

 

 

 

The Board of Bisalloy Steel Group Limited are pleased to announce the 
appointment of Malcolm Mitchell to the position of Company Secretary, 
effective 22 August 2014.  Malcolm is a previous Finance Director of the 

Group and has extensive knowledge of the company secretarial 
requirements for Australian listed companies. 

 

The Board welcomes Malcolm to the Group. 

 

 

 

Robert Terpening 

Managing Director                         22 August 2014                                             


